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Info Flash 

EMIR reporting naming convention 

Date: 12/12/2017 

EMIR reporting- change in the naming convention 

The CSSF kindly asks us to help them to inform the market about a typo that appeared in the CSSF Circular 
12/09/2017. The correct naming convention to be used reads: 

 

   ESPREP-Bxxxx-2017-12-EMI (without the “R”) 

and not: ESPREP-Bxxxx-2017-12-EMIR  

 
If you have sent reports with ‘ESPREP-Bxxxx-2017-12-EMIR’ naming convention, your reports have not been 
acknowledged and no technical feedbacks have been provided by the CSSF. 
The CSSF kindly asks you to resubmit your reports with the correct naming convention. 

Should you have any further question please contact the CSSF: emir_fcp_ige@cssf.lu  

Best regards, 

Fundsquare S.A. 
Helpdesk 
 
Phone +352 28 370 211 

helpdesk@fundsquare.net 
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